
           APPROVED 

Minutes of the Meeting of 
Quonochontaug Central Beach Fire District 
Long Range Planning Committee held on 

May 19, 2018 
At the Charlestown Police Department 

Community Room 
4901 Old Post Road 

Charlestown, RI 02813 

Members in Attendance: Tom Farrell, Roy Jacobsen, Paul Mathews, Kate Thornton 

Members Absent: Ellen Frost, Chris Getman, Ron Jarvis, George Prior 

I. Call to order – Tom Farrell called to meeting to order at 8:34.  
II. Approval of Minutes – Approval of the Minutes of the meeting of October 9, 2017 

meeting was postponed until the next committee meeting. 
III. Alternative Water Sources – There was a meeting with the Rhode Island Water 

Resources Board and Quonochontaug Neck stakeholders on March 28, 2018. A copy 
of minutes of that meeting is attached.  

IV. Community Survey – it was discussed that absent member Ellen Frost has the skills 
to develop the survey so further discussion was postponed until the next meeting. 
Agreement was reached that it should be done in summer. Tom Farrell said he 
would solicit topics from the Board of Governors at its meeting next week. 

V. Burial of Utility Lines - Discussion topics included the timing, staging and the need 
to get a better understanding of the costs.  

Respectfully submitted, 

Tom Farrell 
Chairman


